
 
 

 

NAIC's MACRA Policy Update 

MACRA Update 
 
Plans C and F (and Part B deductible rider in WI) will no longer be available for sale to newly 
eligible clients whose Medicare Part A is effective date is January 1, 2020 or later. These plans 
(C and F, and Part B deductible rider in WI) are available for clients whose Medicare Part A was 
effective prior to January 1, 2020, provided the plans are available for sale in their state. 
 
Revised applications, OOCs, and brochures will be available as of July 1, 2019.  
The revised applications must be used as of July 1, 2019 for newly eligible applicants.  
 
NOTE: In the states IN and NC, the revisions for MACRA are still pending. Please be advised 
that you will not be able to sell plans C or F to clients who first become eligible for Medicare on or 
after January 1, 2020. Clients who are eligible for Medicare prior to January 1, 2020 can continue 
to purchase plans C or F. 
 

 

Upcoming Rate Increases 

Rate Increases 
 
Alabama, Colorado, Iowa, New Mexico, North Carolina, and Rhode Island's rates will increase on July 1, 
2019. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=0017mQrGbGss-vanILowjnb6eVBkt4fLxGMbVHiPtv6Q4hwbEQrnwH9hfQ3rRksm7Vojpi41JGotFh9vZ9ukbHezAHQJ20aI672R4qAqfRsa2W0Rbj59poB828DbpjE3EzepJ8QcL5E0tVN4rvFIgaY-SrH_cUtk7zDiXFR1FAGnpw=&c=TMSq-KNzrqxj-JBj3J-5lk5MyY8KQp4Os28digJZkVJzJEIYWAf9DA==&ch=GqgNBQ0g-VtD_IDPAAnUYfzjt2MpsVd-NA5Wu6AiK44odhSly4qqSg==

